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“I am so thrilled for Nina, her parents Peter and Diana, her sister Cathy and everyone who has been 
praying and pulling for this “hometown healthcare hero.” Nina has been through a lot and deserves 
private time to fully recuperate. I’m excited to welcome her home and I know Bentley will be glad to 
see her. Although Bentley remains under quarantine until the end of the month, Nina will be able to 
visit, hold and play with him tomorrow. I know that will be good for both of them. I’d also like to 
thank the staff at both Presbyterian Hospital and the National Institutes of Health for their care of 
Nina and for helping her return to North Texas Ebola free.” 
 
 
Contact: Lauren Trimble, Chief of Staff for Judge Jenkins/PIO for Ebola Incident Management Center 
Lauren.Mish@dallascounty.org 
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